
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 28 September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carers of Year 6 children 

 

I would like to offer you the opportunity to visit Outwood Academy Adwick to find 

out more about us before making a final decision on your choice of secondary school.  

 

We invite you and your family to our Open Evening on Tuesday 5 October 2021, 

5:00pm - 7:00pm. The evening will provide you and your child with the opportunity 

to visit all curriculum areas of the Academy and to experience a true reflection of the 

life of a student.  We pride ourselves on our state of the art facilities and the exciting 
learning climate which we are keen to share with the local community. 

 

On the evening I shall be sharing the Outwood Family of Schools vision of putting 

students at the forefront of everything we do through a short presentation in the main 

Academy Hall at 5:15pm.  This will be repeated at 6:15pm and will also give you the 

opportunity to listen to first hand experiences from our student representatives. 

Please note that parking is limited so where possible could we ask that you make 

alternative arrangements. If you arrive by car, please park in the main car park – off 

the Windmill Balk Lane entrance - in the first instance and then the overflow car park 

thereafter.  As we are still dealing with many of the effects from COVID-19, we politely 

request that only one adult to one Year 6 student attends and facial masks be worn in 

communal areas where possible. 

 

Please arrive on site no earlier than 4:45pm.  Refreshments will be available throughout 

the evening in the Academy restaurant from 4:45pm. The senior leadership team will 

also be available throughout the evening should you need to discuss anything directly. 

 

If you are unable to attend the Open Evening, we welcome you to contact the 

Principal’s PA,  Mrs S Owen, by emailing s.owen@adwick.outwood.com  to organise 

a more convenient time to visit us. You can also obtain further information on our 

website https://www.adwick.outwood.com.   

 

We look forward to meeting you on the evening.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr A Scruby 

Academy Principal 
 

 

 

 


